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10:30 AM  SUNDAY June 8th, 2025
Eleanor Allen

Flower Communion

The annual meeting every year is usually preceded by a Flower Communion, a Unitarian
Universalist tradition in which everyone brings a flower; they are all collected up; and
then everyone takes home a flower different from the one they brought. 
This tradition was begun by Rev. Norbert Capek in 1923. His story is relevant today, and needs to be 
remembered.

Please bring a flower, whether from your garden, the field, or the roadside 
(and if you forget, there will be extras so everyone can participate).

Remote participation by Zoom will be available at https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82315944436

https://www.shpl.info/node/76582
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82315944436
https://www.facebook.com/AllSoulsUUWatertownNY
https://medium.com/the-establishment/happy-old-maids-day-you-monstrous-spinsters-5dbc5fd9dd3
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Religious Education Programming
RE Programming in the Wondering Center led by Kelly after the regular service Chalice and Candle-lighting, 
Joys & Concerns, and Story for All Ages has resumed for our youngest attendees.  For those who have already 
made a suncatcher, or would prefer, participants will illustrate their name tags and share what the pictures or 
symbols they choose mean to them.

Engage with Children at ASUU!
We are delighted to be welcoming children at ASUU!  For their benefit and safety, and to be 
compliant with the conditions of our liability insurance at ASUU, whenever a parent/designated 
guardian of a child participating in activities of/at ASUU is not present, we are required to have a 
minimum of two adults who have completed a 2-hour online mandatory-reporting training (and ALL 
adults are strongly encouraged to complete this training). To begin this training go to 
https://www.hslcnys.org and login with your Human Services Learning Center (HSLC) credentials, 
that you can simply create immediately for this purpose.

Kelly and/or Robert would be pleased to support anyone who would like to take the online course at 
church with us during one or several sessions, before or after church, during office hours, or at a 
mutually convenient time you may arrange.  Please reach out as soon as you can!

Annual Meeting

The annual meeting of the congregation will be held at 
about noon on June 8th, following the flower 
communion service and a short intermission to grab 
refreshments.  We will elect officers, approve the 
budget, and conduct other routine business of the 
church.
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Additional All Souls   Activities  
This week in the typical line-up for recurring evening activities at All Souls:

1st Friday and 3rd Wednesday: CUUPs, gathering at 6:30 for program at 7:00 pm
2nd Friday: Kat's Craft Night 6-8 pm 
4th Saturday: Game Night 6-8 pm   NEW DAY & TIME STARTING IN MAY

The Membership and Activities Committee continues to meet on Zoom at 9:30 am the third Friday 
each month.  We use the standard zoom link for worship services https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82315944436

Urban Mission Food Bank
There’s always a container at the back of the sanctuary for food donations for the Urban Mission. 
They desperately need food donations (non-perishable) at this time.  All Souls consolidates small 
donations and once the box is full someone will take it over to the Mission. Please bring a little 
something each time you come.

Volunteers are welcome to assist Urban Mission with their Weekly Friday Food Distribution, a great 
opportunity to engage with other volunteers.  Many hands make light work!  When the food delivery 
arrives, volunteers sort and set up for the distribution that begins at noon, and volunteers facilitate 
pickup by clients.  Drop by or give Cher a call at (315) 782-8440 or email at 
cvanbrocklin@watertownurbanmission.org

Social Media
YouTube Channel

Selected worship services will be posted on the website for public viewing.
https://www.youtube.com/c/ASUUCWatertown

Facebook
https://www.facebook.com/AllSoulsUUWatertownNY

Instagram 
https://www.instagram.com/allsoulsuuwatertown/

https://www.instagram.com/allsoulsuuwatertown/
https://www.facebook.com/AllSoulsUUWatertownNY
https://www.youtube.com/c/ASUUCWatertown
mailto:cvanbrocklin@watertownurbanmission.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82315944436
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Hazardous Material Consolidation
Jefferson County collects Hazardous waste only twice a year, and it involves going to a highway 
department facility and waiting in a long line of cars.  If you have only a few items it isn’t worth it.  So 
why not consolidate?  Bring your hazardous waste to the office during office hours Friday and Robert 
will add them to his own hazmat trip on Saturday morning.
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Music this Saturday
The Arrythmias, a group of current and retired physicians and other medical folks, will do the first 
scheduled concert under the new roof at the Bandstand in Thompson Park, located between the 
children’s playground and the 10th Mt monument, starting around 12:45 PM.  Last time I heard them, 
they favored music popular in the early 1950’s.  BYO chair and lunch and water (and take your trash 
home).  ~W.A.

Firewood, anyone?  A quarter-cord of maple, 2yrs old, in 18” lengths, from 1”  to 6” thick.  You could 
donate something to our “coffee” basket.  ~Warren A. 

Member in Need
Stacy Lowe just submitted your form: Contact
on allsoulsuu

Message Details:

Name: Stacy Lowe

Email: bradyfan61277@gmail.com

Subject: My go fund me

Message: To whom it may conern, I have created a go fund me in order to help with 

monthly bills and to get caught up with a few others. I am currently going through 

medical issues as well and can use all the help I can get. So I am going to link my go 

fund me here. Please do what you can. Thank you. https://gofund.me/843393af.

https://gofund.me/843393af
mailto:bradyfan61277@gmail.com
https://u2382462.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.cbspIyd-2FENjmzRBJA2NTM7-2BiDS-2FmEzkjteQ3be8fRuv4Enj-2FMDQwNcFv2lektGoJwePc_NN-2BMctJRz9-2FwFDXkuFB9Z5QGTHBZXhaTEqEKKdfmNHSqyklsr3-2F4DsIJv0acwxvkcGjq4EF4jcdGzpH-2F8zxyeoz5XKJ6e8a1S45ZNt0i2gPsmoWaU7EbUFrBCWEiuyrYetL5R7XxkSvYCxcT-2FGEYvvNvQlwTs1Qx6fTOIw9Um4KM-2FC91jRrAILoGuK8YtOLeRJLpopVcy5b8YpEmZBTHuTb5C6Adi-2FDQ-2BAlJGUwHSBD-2Be5bwJSlZLnEo6YxmmwjFzAQ89pjc2r9CxbdsLKvgLHu-2BrZQNe2dyxczig-2BXw8FXwl0K7FQPwh-2BvKWHyc4kr8TlJfNU3Zyek-2FV1Zj-2Fi-2BYoNmauw8wstPXC-2BSIBkNieM7mQp3b1yiFbWW8Fo4vXG3qwpy9IxuhzOo-2BG4jJewHIMRCOBWyZ6m7E6bgf3-2BPN-2BtUwihGKiDLCzqdTt-2FXfQDS8HVrQbrRj-2Bi-2FMxHbilWTwiCMHMeLNut0Lw37cpAQrOaWFLLO-2Fnb8ChevrfMWUNSn3XWGKxD-2B-2BbrwHWF9CfizfvsiHgyaso8tHwmKxBljB4wEj7uAplJK05b81gbZEkrNI7LRI3CYDlK-2BNxtCjFY6NsUyfcK-2BxZwBUgm5HhQzB-2Foh088ddGbjCqru2zg9pDJ-2BM-2BfrZIt9EVJAJmo5blh6Y1IUbQoq9QPSn8-2FhVnFDgji0w6mW4Wftrf9or-2BnZ6JR6fyYpF63D89mZaUfNcT186SEWBpiQJN8sdWa0Nn-2Fs58Kykb6jjTBdwkUVGum68KiBCvbATASR1oCHH0ezEzGLDAQ-3D-3D
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D  o You Know Someone Who Might Enjoy Receiving This Email?  
Feel Empowered To Share & Forward This Message

1330 Gotham Street Watertown, NY 13601
(315) 788-2742 email:  allsoulsuuchurch@gmail.com

The Weekly Post is sent out every Wednesday at noon.  It serves as a reminder of shortly upcoming events rather than a general 
purpose church Newsletter (normally).  Please submit items for the Weekly Post to the office, allsoulsuuchurch@gmail.com.

mailto:allsoulsuuchurch@gmail.com

